
“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
MONDAY   
APRIL 28, 2025 
 

Today’s Menu: Chili dogs, green beans, cooked carrots, peaches, and milk 
Tomorrow’s Menu: Cowboy casserole, corn, fresh fruit, homemade bun, and milk 
 
 

Congratulations to Marcus for receiving third place for digital media at the All Dakota Workshop and Exhibition and 
congratulations to Autumn for being a Rising Star nominee.  
 
Congratulations to Autumn for being in the top 25 at the National Jr. Duck Stamp Competition. 
 
Preorder your yearbooks now!  $35.00 a book – please see Mrs. Gohl if you would like to order one! 
 
The Northeastern Literacy Association Awards Ceremony is tonight in the Leola gymnasium at 6:30pm.  The invitations were sent 
home earlier to the winners. 
 
The Elementary Concert is May 1 at 2:15pm and 7:15pm in the Theatre.  The concert will be livestreamed on HUDL FAN App 
 
Anyone interested in football cheerleading there will be a meeting on Wednesday at 1:00pm in the main gym. 
 

 

Activity information: 
 
 

NO track meet in Onida today. 
 
NO golf today in Faulkton. 
 
No Pole vault and javelin at Warner today. 
 
Wrestling awards night tonight at 6:00pm. 
 
Varsity track meet at Groton tomorrow at 11:00am with field events and running events start at 12:30pm.  The bus will leave at 
9:10. 
 
LRC golf meet Thursday at Aberdeen at 10:00am. 
 
Special Olympic track and field Friday, May 2nd at Milbank.  
 
Howard wood relays Friday and Saturday in Sioux Falls.  The bus will leave Friday morning at 7:30am. 
 
Golf meet in Eureka on Saturday at 10:00am.  
 
Pops concert is on Thursday, May 8th at 7:00 on the Theatre. 
 

Mrs. Goetz: 
 

 

Next year's juniors and seniors, if you're interested in the healthcare field, SDSU is hosting a camp this summer.  The cost is $100 but 

the experience you'll have is priceless.  This Health Professions Career Camp will be held July 15-18 on SDSU's campus.  Use the link 

in your email to register.  See Mrs. Goetz if you have questions. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO BRENTLEY AND RASMUS WHO CELEBRATED OVER THE WEEKEND! 

Check out the new Ipswich Tiger Store: https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district  

https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district

